WESTERN KENTUCKY UNIVERSITY

BOWLING GREEN, KENTUCKY 42101

Office of the President April 16, 1980

Mr. Willard Cockrill

Department of Geography and
Geology

Environmental Science Building

Dear Willard:

I was very pleased to hear that one of ocur students has
received a Danforth Fellowship. In recognition of your work with
the Danforth Foundation, I would like to invite you to accompany
Wayne Lanham to the Board of Regents meeting on April 26 at 10 a.m.
in the Regents Room of Wetherby Administration Building. At that
time, I would 1ike to present you and Wayne to the Board and
pubiicly congratulate him for his achievement and thank you for
your work with the Danforth Foundation.

If for some reason you will be unable to attend the Board

meeting, please call Mrs. Chelf in my office (745-4492) and let
her know.

I look forward to seeing you on the 26th.

Sincerely yours,

Donald W. Zacharias
President
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bcc: Mary Sample ///



